
 
 

 
NOTICES FOR ALL PARENTS 
Week Ending 26th April 2024 

 
 
Mufti Day – Oasis School 
Thank you for your support and showing caring. We will let you know how much our mufti raised 
for the water tank in next week's notices. 
 
Wednesday 1st May – Awareness and Remembrance 

We encourage everyone to wear blue and/or yellow to school to honour the memory of a beloved 
member of our school community and to raise awareness about Von Hippel-Lindau Disease 
(VHL). While we welcome any contributions to VHL-related charities, the primary focus of this 
event is to show support, raise awareness, and celebrate the life of a beloved mother and wife. 
Let's make Wednesday 1st May a day filled with compassion, remembrance, and solidarity. 
Together, through our actions and support, we can honour a legacy and make a meaningful 
difference. 
 
Thank you for joining us in this heartfelt tribute. 
 
Spring and Summer 2024 Menu 
Please see the new menu for Spring and Summer 2024 which has started this week. 
 
Greensand Job Opportunities 

Please click here for current opportunities within Greensand MAT. 

 

Volunteer Day – Pond Development – Saturday 18th May 10:00 – 14:00 

Please put the date in your diary - further details to follow.  

 

 
NOTICES FOR NURSERY PARENTS 

 

 
There are no Notices for Nursery parents this week. 

  
NOTICES FOR RECEPTION PARENTS 

 

 
Maths Games 
Foxes and Rabbits will begin their fortnightly turn on Monday 29th April. Children can choose to 
swap their games until Wednesday 8th May. 
 
Toy diary 

Over the summer term each child will be asked to create a short diary of their favourite toy's 
‘adventures’. Your children can make as many or as few entries into the diary as they wish e.g., 
did the toy go to the park, shops, football etc? What did they have for breakfast? For each entry 

https://holmesdale.ovw5.devwebsite.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=496&type=pdf
https://www.holmesdale.surrey.sch.uk/content/?pid=9&contentid=1


 

your child can stick photos, draw pictures, write captions, labels or sentences, or you can act as 
their scribe.  
You may even like to add in any postcards or tickets of places the toy visits with you. 
  
The purpose of this diary is to encourage your child to use their speaking, listening, creative and 
writing skills. You can present the diary in any form you like e.g., in a book form, as a long strip of 
paper (timeline) or on a poster. Please encourage your child to talk with you about the events in 
their diary so they are confident to talk about it at school. 
 
You will be given advanced notice of when it is your child’s turn and when their diary 
should be started and brought to school. Your child will then share their toy’s adventure 
with their peers in class.   
  

 
NOTICES FOR YEAR ONE PARENTS 

 

 

Maths Games 

Please could Owls and Otters return maths games by Wednesday 1st May. Dragonflies and 

Hedgehogs will borrow maths games on Friday 3rd May. Please let your child’s class teacher know 

if there are any missing pieces. 

Thank you. 

 

  
NOTICES FOR YEAR TWO PARENTS 

 

 

Dip and Do 

Please could all dip and do folders be returned to school if they have not come in already. We are 

enjoying sharing these as a class and will continue to do this as they come into school. 

 

Route to school – Maps 

Next week the children will be creating a map of their route to school from home.  Please could 

you discuss with your child all the landmarks they would pass on their way e.g. train station, shops, 

school, zebra crossing, church, tunnel, clock tower, park etc. It would also be beneficial to have a 

chat about any directional language that may be useful i.e forwards, backwards, left, right, after, 

next to, then, next. 

 

Visit from the Surrey Fire and Rescue Service 

Next Monday, Year 2 have a fantastic workshop arranged with Surrey Fire and Rescue Service to 

talk to the children in an interactive way all about how to keep safe around fire as well as 

information about the Fire of London.   

 

Reigate Priory – Pre-loved Uniform Sale 

If your child is moving to Reigate Priory in September, you may be interested to know that they will 

be holding a pre-loved uniform sale in the Museum Room at 3:30pm on Wednesday 1st May.  

 

DT – designing, making and evaluation a Tudor house. 

In the last week of this half term, Year 2 children will be designing, making and evaluating their 

own Tudor house.  Please could each child bring into school, in a named bag, 2 boxes of different 

sizes (one larger than the other, no larger than a cereal box) which have been turned inside out 

and put back together using masking tape. 



 

If anyone has any materials we could use for the roof such as hessian, brown/beige fabric etc we 

would be very grateful if you could send this into school as well. 

Please do not stick the boxes together or make the house at home. 

Please bring resources into school by Friday 17th May. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Year 2 Action Stations 

Please note that we have had to move the original date for action stations as it now coincides with 

Moving Up Day when most of year 2 will be visiting their new schools.  We have therefore 

arranged this for Monday 1st July. Further details wil be provided nearer the time. Thank you for 

your understanding.  


